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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	This	will	make	more	people	want	to	take	part	in	
the	renewable	energy	revolution	that	is	happening	all	over	the	world.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
The	rest	of	the	world	is	way	ahead	of	us	in	uptake	of	solar	energy	production	and	
a	cleaner	environment	pollution	wise.	
	
The	solar	renewables	sector	is	where	the	jobs	and	future	growth	is	world	wide.	
Why	not	be	part	of	this	here	in	NSW	and	lead	Australia	into	a	brighter	future.	
	
Mark	George		
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